M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
November 14, 2019
RE:
Change Order #1 – LSS Renovations, BG #19-104

This Changer Order is for:
Proposal 1-An option was provided to use a manufacturer 
other than the Basis of Design for the small exterior door
canopy.  This went out in addendum & the contractors did
not receive all of the quotes for the work in time for bid
day.  Since this portion of work was overpriced, this credit
helps bring it back in line with expectations. Deduct $3,300.00

Proposal 2-Some of the specifications had language for tying
into the existing sprinkler system.  Since none existing the
contractor offered a credit for the work.  Deduct $1,700.00
Proposal 3-Removal of an existing louver that was not shown
on the drawings, existing block is patched and painted after
removal for an anesthetically pleasing look.  Add $549.00

Proposal 4-Since the district has the capability to do their 
own cores, is taking the opportunity to receive a credit and
self-perform the work.  Deduct $171.00

Decrease for this change order is $4,622.00
I recommend the board accept Change Order #1, as presented.

